July 12, 2023

City of Dublin
Planning Division
5200 Emerald Parkway
Dublin, Ohio. 43017

Re: 23-048MPR — Minor Project — Applicant Statement
City of Dublin,

This project is to replace two existing Directional Signs at 4353 Tuller Rd., Dublin,
OH 43017.

The first New Directional Sign is replacing the existing Directional Sign,
approximately 15’ from Right of Way. The second New Directional Sign is
replacing the existing Directional Sign, approximately 9’ from the Right of Way.

The proposed materials are 2 30” wide x 96” tall 8” deep aluminum cabinets, non-
illuminated. Rectangle shape. No graphics. Saddle mounts for single 4” schedule
40 poles pre-installed in cabinet and extending out of the bottom of the cabinets
48”. Poles will be primed.

Sincerely,
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Margie Hegg
President
American Sign Studio

670 A Lakeview Plaza Blvd
Worthington OH 43085



